WINTON METHODIST FAMILY CAMPING CLUB
Annual General Meeting
Sunday 27th January 2019 at CRUMBS
M I N U T E S
	
	
	Action

	1)
	Apologies
	

	
	Kevin & Jean Slater.
Elaine & Mark Sandell send their apologies.  They will be withdrawing their membership, however will endeavour to keep Marion camping as long as possible!
Phil Saunders – Scout Camp
Margaret Burdett – Symphony Chorus event
	PD

	
	
	

	2)
	Minutes of the Last Meeting / Matters Arising
	

	
	There were none.
	

	
	
	

	3)
	Treasurers Report – attached.
	PD

	
	
	

	4)
	There were no election of committee members, all are happy to continue this year.
	AB

	
	
	

	5)
	Site reports of all camps from the 2018 season are all on the website for members to review.
	KW

	
	
	

	6)
	Details of camps for 2019.
	

	
	It was noted that this has been a difficult year to book camps, with sites wanting numbers in advance, and also prices are particularly high.  
	AB

	
	The first camp is booked at Sixpenny Handley, with the second camp to be confirmed.  The site being looked at is asking an additional price per child which makes it too expensive for a lot of people.  
	

	
	The Chairman is in discussion with Scots Farm nr West Wittering, currently charging £14 per OAP, £24 per adult!  Additional cost could be borne by the club, or other attendees of the camp.
	

	
	We’re always welcome at Corfe.
	

	
	Bucklers Hard owe us a favour – possible for August.
	AB

	
	
	

	7)
	Stewards for 2019 camps.
	

	
	Katherine & Jason volunteered for May 3-6
	KW

	
	Pat & Barrie have volunteered for May 24-1st June
	PW

	
	John & Christine volunteered for August 23-26
	CM

	
	
	

	8)
	It was asked of the membership to advise of anticipated attendance for each camp as soon as possible.
	ALL

	
	
	

	9)
	Possible locations for 2019
Lychett Manor; Park Farm – Milton Abbas; Bell Caravan Park – Chichester; Ashcombe Farm – West Pennard; Drove Lea Farm – Titchfield.
	[bookmark: _GoBack]

	
	
	

	10)
	AOB.  Martin’s church in Alderholt are looking to start a camping club too, and it was suggested to invite some of their number to join us to find out what its like.  The membership were unanimously in agreement to let them come along.
	

	
	
	

	
	The chairman closed the meeting at 3.30pm
	



